
December 13, 2024 

  

Dear Meadowbrook School Community, 

  

I write with an update on the second round of our head of school search. Over the 

past month and a half, our consultants, Jay Underwood and Nicole McDermott of 

Educational Directions, met with several candidates who are interested in being the 

next head of school at The Meadowbrook School. The search committee is in the 

middle of Zoom semifinalist interviews now, and we anticipate that, before winter 

break, the search committee will then select finalists who will interview on campus 

the first two weeks in January. The finalist visits will be similar to the fall.  

The process is moving forward quickly, and the upcoming weeks will be filled with 

activity. Part of that activity will include opportunities for your active participation in 

the process through attending community coffees from 8:00am-8:30am during 

each finalist’s visit. For planning purposes, please pencil in the following dates:  

 Wednesday, January 8th 

 Friday, January 10th 

 Tuesday, January 14th 

Thank you for your commitment to Meadowbrook, and we wish you a joyful and 

warm holiday season! 

  

Sincerely, 

Marlene Sidhu 

Chair, Head of School Search Committee 

Chair, Board of Trustees 

marlene.sidhu@gmail.com 
 

https://themeadowbrookschool.org/so/00PF0ZAb7/c?w=nosgmWkFGTPwdWJRTsnSgIlVRJc1vFdGVoZAvFK5mM8.eyJ1IjoibWFpbHRvOm1hcmxlbmUuc2lkaHVAZ21haWwuY29tIiwiciI6IjZmODZiZjFjLTNhODctNDc1Ni05MDdjLTBjNWU3YmEyOGM5NyIsIm0iOiJtYWlsIiwiYyI6Ijg1ODhlYTg5LTQ0ZGEtNGY2Ni1iN2E1LTNlYmM2YmYyZjUwOCJ9

